
 
 
 

 
 

Due to an immunization rule change from the Michigan 
Department of Community Health, waivers exempting children 
from receiving immunizations can no longer be obtained from a 

school or childcare. 
 

 
Non-Medical waivers based on religious or philosophical beliefs 

must first be certified at the Oakland County Health Division. 

 

Parents/guardians of children who are unable to receive 

vaccinations due to medical reasons should consult their 

healthcare provider for a medical waiver form. 

 

For more information, go to www.oakgov.com/health or contact 

Nurse On Call (NOC) at 1-800-848-5533. 

 

 

http://www.oakgov.com/health

